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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR LORI E. LIGHTFOOT ON WHOLE FOODS STORE CLOSINGS  
"Amazon's decision to close stores in Englewood and Lincoln Park as part of a nationwide 

closure of stores is obviously disappointing. My immediate worry is for the workers in both 

locations. Amazon must now take clear steps to protect those workers as they transition to 

new opportunities. Having been in both of those stores many times over the years, I saw 

first-hand how those workers gave their heart and soul to make the stores a success. 

Together with both communities and local elected leaders, my administration will work to 

repurpose these locations in a way that continues to serve the community and support the 

surrounding businesses. We as a city will continue to work hard to close food deserts that 

meet community needs with community at the table.” 
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